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UPCOMING EVENTS

COLD WEATHER READY
Recess During the Winter

Fox Hollow follows guidelines per Alpine School District concerning weather related issues 
concerning recess.  While getting outside to play and expend some energy during the day is 
important for students, safety in this is of great importance.  When temperatures dip below 
20°F, including windchill, students are kept inside.  Wind, snow, rain and lightning may also 
require an inside day.  We monitor temps and air quality thoughout each day and make the 
call to stay inside as necessary.

Some things to note:
-When you see the red flag outside, it is an inside day until the weather or air quality 
changes.
-Students are expected to go outside for recess when weather permits.  Appropriate warm 
clothing, including hats and gloves will help your child be comfortable while outside for 
recess.
-Children with respiratory sensitivities, who cannot be outside for recess, may stay inside 
with a parent’s note or a phone call to the school.

HAPPY NEW YEAR
A New Year, A New Decade

A “new year”, whether you like to make resolutions or not, typically brings anticipation 
and excitement.  The possibilities of great accomplishments and good things to come 
tend to be in the forefront of many peoples’ minds.  The beginning of a new decade  
seems to signify even greater opportunities for growth.  
With this in mind, we invite our families to re-commit to a strong year of academic 
acheivement.  Our teachers are excited to welcome their classes back, refreshed and 
ready to learn. 

Emergency
Two-Hour Delay Start 

or Closure
(click here)

January 6
School Starts

Mid January
PT Conference Sign Ups
Date & Info Comiming

January 20
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

No School

January 31
STEM Fair

February 3-7
Book Fair

February 5-6
Parent Teacher Conferences

UPCOMING EVENTS

Kid: “Mom, it’s dark already. Now what are we suppose to do?!”
Mom:  “Yay! Come inside, let’s read a good book!”

JANUARY

December was a short, but busy month at school.  
Thank you to the many who made it possibe for 
wonderful class parties throughout the school! 

Thanks, too, to all who helped provide lunch for the faculty and staff that last 
week of school.  The effort  and delicious food is much appreciated, especially
during such a busy time for teachers.

Thank you for being a PTA member!
Interested in being more involved?  
Contact jenniesbest@gmail.com

https://alpineschools.org/closure-guidelines/

